
Van Buskirk Parent Newsletter for August 2023 

No school on Wednesday, August 23, 2023 

Employees will have a professional development day.  No school for students. 

Homework 

All K-5 students receive homework each Mon.-Thurs. Contact the teacher if your child has 

not taken homework daily. 

Water Bottles 

Send your child with a water bottle each day and make sure it is labeled with his/her name 

and teacher.  The district replaced our hallway water fountains with water bottle filling 

stations. 

The Scholastic Bookfair will be on campus from August 28-Sept. 1 in the Library before 

and after school.   

TUSD GATE Program (Gifted and Talented Education) 

Would you like your 4th, 3rd, or 2nd grade child tested for the TUSD Gifted program? 

Please register your child for Full GATE Testing online by August 20, 2023. 

We are a KIND campus. 

Teachers and support staff have dedicated time to teach and review behavior expectations 

on campus.  Please discuss daily events with your child and encourage him/her to problem 

solve peacefully and speak to a campus monitor, teacher, counselor, or office staff when 

dealing with issues.   

We do not condone fighting or the use of bad language. It is important that all students are 

respectful, kind, and responsible. 

Parent Night is on Tuesday, August 29, 2023  

5:15-6:30pm Kick off in the Cafeteria with our Principal Victoria Barajas for the Annual Title I 

Presentation and an overview of the new Code of Conduct. Parents will then go to 

classrooms for Open/House and Literacy Night. 

School Pictures will be on Thursday, Aug. 31, 2023 

http://www.bit.ly/GATETESTREQ2223

